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Gower Society - Woodland Project Proposal 

 
The Gower Society will be celebrating the 75th Year since its first, and 
formation meeting, in 1923. The Founder Meeting was held in the Royal Institution in 
January 1948.  
 
We are minded to consider a project in partnership with others that produces a 
lasting and indelible positive impact upon the AONB. One project that we would like 
you to consider is the planting of a significant area of mixed woodland either on land 
that is designated or purchased specifically for the purpose. We would like to think 
that such a scheme, such as a new woodland, would encourage wildlife, replace 
trees lost through disease in the AONB, link up with other woodlands, reserves as 
well as being  educational and accessible for all by cycle and public transport.  
 
To this end we would like to attract, with others, considerable sums of money from 
Government and private sources that would make this a truly worthwhile and a 
National Welsh project. Your views would be greatly appreciated. 
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